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May 4, 2017 

FY2017 Application Filing Window Close Date Remains May 11, 2017 

Some applicants have received a News feed item due to an FCC Form 470 posting that features an 
"application window close date" of 6/1/2017. 

The application filing window close date of May 11, 2017 at 11:59 PM EDT has not changed. We are 
aware of the problem with the EPC News feed item and have deleted the incorrect posting. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Sincerely, 

Schools and Libraries Division 
Universal Service Administrative Company 
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